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Comments: I'm a Montana resident who has hunted the Crazy Mountains since 2018 and I am opposed to this

transfer.  This transfer is severely imbalanced and the public gets the screwed if this transfer happens in it's

current form.  Please go back to the drawing board and preserve not only hunting and fishing rights, but stand up

for the mineral and water rights which are valuable to the public.


